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Network	News	
Network	News	is	North	Western	Melbourne	PHN’s	(NWMPHN)	fortnightly	
newsletter,	which	contains	important	news,	alerts	and	events	primarily	for	
health	professionals	working	in	our	region		

Audience	

Our	primary	audience	is	our	local	health	professionals.	This	includes	general	practitioners,	practice	nurses,	
practice	managers,	allied	health	professionals,	community	health	managers,	general	practice	liaison	officers,	
hospital	staff	and	peak	health	organisations.	

Subscribers	

NWMPHN	has	over	3,500	subscribers	to	the	Network	News.	To	subscribe,	visit:	nwmphn.org.au.			

Distribution	

Network	News	is	emailed	fortnightly	on	Thursdays.	

Publication	dates	(September	–	December	2017)	

Editorial	deadline	is	COB	Monday	of	that	week’s	publication.		

• Network	News	55	–	Thursday	14	September	

• Network	News	56	–	Thursday	28	September	

• Network	News	57	–	Thursday	12	October	

• Network	News	58	–	Thursday	26	October	

• Network	News	59	–	Thursday	9	November	

• Network	News	60	–	Thursday	23	November	

• Network	News	61	–	Thursday	7	December	

 	



    

 

We	acknowledge	the	peoples	of	the	Kulin	nation	as	the	Traditional	Owners	of	the	land	on	which	
our	work	in	the	community	takes	place.	We	pay	our	respects	to	their	Elders	past	and	present.	

Submission	process	

Items	can	be	submitted	via	our	online	submission	form:	nwmphn.org.au/news-events/article-submission/	for	
inclusion	on	our	website	in	addition	to	the	Network	News.	Or,	via	email	at	newsletter@nwmphn.org.au.		

Editiorial	note	

Although	we	aim	to	consult	with	you	at	every	opportunity,	please	note	that	some	items	may	be	edited,	
prioritized	or	omitted	without	prior	consultation	to	meet	deadlines.		

Contact	us	
If	you	have	any	questions,	please	contact	
newsletter@nwmphn.org.au.		

	
	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	
 


